Dear Gifford Lakers

With all this hot weather I think we are in for a nice long summer. The lake has gone down some, sure hope it continues, we do miss the walks around the lake.

Has any one got a glimpse of our new planted fish from last year? Don't forget about the fishing contest for 12 years and under for family members only that have homes on the lake. The fish contest starts Memorial Day and ends Labor Day. Entry forms are available from your President, Treasurer or trustees.

PICNIC

The 1987 PICNIC will be held Sunday July 5th at 1 o'clock, on the North end of the lake, at Elsa Stegmiers beach.

Bring your own meat, a dish to pass, table service and lawn chairs. There will be grills to cook your meat on, coffee, pop and beer will be furnished.

Following the picnic the annual business meeting will be held, after that there will be games for all ages and prizes will be awarded.

Your picnic committee is Jim Krupp

Bob and Gail Stegmier Jack and Pat Stegmier

In case of rain the picnic will be held the following week end, Saturday July 11th at 1 o'clock.

The 1987 dues are due now, send your dues of \$10.00 or pay in person to Ginger Frick
RT #1 Box 1412
Baldwin, Michigan
49304

Look foreward to seeing you at the picnic July 5th. Have a nice summer and have fun.

Very Truly Yours

Doris Nordquist, Sec.